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Anyone interested in writing an article for the newsletter please send to my email before the 1st of 
the Month. I hope to publish the newsletter at least a week before our chapter meeting. 

 

Help Grow Our Chapter 
 
Please invite someone with an  
interest in aviation to our meet-
ings. 
 
They do not have to be a builder or 
Pilot. 

The Chapter has a member directory that 
is for our members. If we do not have your 
picture and information. Please send to 
Eric Carnahan at  
vamustang1@wildblue.net. 
 
We would like your name, spouse's name 
address and phone number. If you are 
working on a project or not. The informa-
tion is for our members only and if you do 
not wish your phone or address included 
that alright.  
 
Please just send a picture and your name.  
 

 
 

Please send Articles or  
pictures of your projects 

for the Newsletter 

 

mailto:Vamustang1@wildblue.net
mailto:vamustang1@wildblue.net.
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2018 Calendar of Events 
 

Meeting dates, all meeting at 2:00 pm 
at the Hawk Building 
  
Jan 20th 
Feb 17th 
Mar 17th 
Apr 21st 
May 19th 
Jun 16th 
Jul 21st 
Aug 18th 
Sep 15th 
SWORFI -  TBD  
Oct  20th 
Nov 17th 
Dec TBD 
 

Young Eagles 2019 Schedule 
The 2nd Saturday of each Month from 
April to  
October. 
 

All dates are on Saturdays at 10:00 a.m. Rain date for 
all events is the next day (Sunday).  If you can help 
either fly or on the ground please call me,  
Eric Carnahan (937-515-7453) or email me  
vamustang1@wildblue.net . 
  
If you know of kids 8-17 that would like to experience 
flight please have them get in touch with me. 
Reminder, Kids must be registered to fly. Please do 
not just have kids show up.  

News From Headquarters 
 
    EAA and 33 other aviation organiza-

tions sent a joint letter to the president 
and senior members of Congress today 
informing them of the negative effects 
the partial government shutdown is hav-
ing on aviation and urging them to re-
solve the issues the shutdown is caus-
ing. 
Concerns raised within the letter include 
FAA staff working without pay, air traf-
fic controller training being suspended, 
the inability to certify new aircraft or is-
sue new student pilot certificates, and 
more. The impact of the shutdown on 
the massive aviation industry is nega-
tive and worsening, according to the let-
ter. 
 
 
The Cincinnati FSDO Office is also 
Closed.  
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 Minutes will be posted in the next newsletter. 
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Young Eagles Report 

 Young Eagles will Start our Flying season 
in April of 2019. 

 
If you have kids that you like to fly please 
give them my email and have send me an 
Email so that I can put them on the waiting 
list.  
 
 

Project Updates 
 

New Paint for an Old Plane. 
 
Back in November I flew down to Mena, Ar 
to Crider Aircraft Paint shop to have my 1965 
Piper 235 Painted. Pictured are the results.  
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